

Our ref: 7085/34948/AP/jj

Mr Steve Say Mangotsfield Village Festival Cleve Rugby Club **Cossham Street** Mangotsfield **Bristol BS16 9EN**

19 June 2018

Dear Mr Say

Re: Community Award

On behalf of the Great Western Air Ambulance Charity I wish to thank you for the Community Award in the sum of £250.00 – it is greatly appreciated.

This is a substantial sum of money which will be of great benefit to GWAAC – as you may know a new helicopter base is being developed in the north of Bristol; it will provide excellent facilities together with an emergency air ambulance service which will be second to none. The base should be operation by the end of this year.

I really cannot thank you enough for the part you are playing in helping to make this possible.

Yours sincerely

Anna Perry Chief Executive



GWAAC

County Gates Ashton Road Bristol BS3 2JH

0117 969 9344 info@gwaac.com www.gwaac.com



Patrons

Mrs Peaches Golding OBE The Rt. Hon The Countess Bathurst Prof. Steven West DL Mr Andrew Simmonds Mr Jonathan Vines Mr Stephen Hughes Mrs Jeanette Whitford Dr Curtis Whittle

Chief Executive

Anna Perry

Chair

Nigel Pickersgill

Trustees

Caroline Peters Damion Barrington-Chappell Jonathan Benger John Houlden Jonathan Skeeles Martyn Drake

If you do not wish to receive further information about GWAAC please tick this box () and return the letter using the following freepost address:

FREEPOST GREAT WESTERN AIR AMBULANCE

There is no need for a stamp although affixing one will save the charity postage